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Hi there my name is Mashari Almansour, I’m the manager of Mobile gas station located at 4601 Verona Road. As I
heard from the neighbors businesses owners and citizens that there will be a new liquor store to open up in 4633
Verona Rd. Which will effects my business sales as we have three different stores sells liquor whithen less then a
mile away from each other. We as businesses owners asking the city to not improve The liquor license to the new
business as it’s not the best option to bring into this neighborhood. also to avoid toxicated individuals which brings
more troubles and dramas as we have enough of that and we have enough liquor stores to serve this neighborhood. I
hope the city takes this matter as serious as it should be taken and opposition the liquor license to 4633 Verona Rd.

Thank you and have a great day

Sent from my iPhone
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